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The work team for this task was essentially the entire General Assembly of the Washington County 
Council of Governments. As noted under the Meeting Minutes on the GROWashington-Aroostook web site 
(http://www.gro-wa.org/agendas-minutes-growth-management.htm) for this task: 

Testimony by Judy East to the rulemaking process on the Growth Management Act was reviewed and 
approved by the General Assembly of the Washington County Council of Governments (WCCOG). 
Likewise the Public Parcel Viewer and the Planners Maps were presented for review and comment at the 
Annual General Meeting of the WCCOG in two successive years (October, 2012, November 2013) as the 
GIS models were developed and the massive amounts of data were being assembled. Finally all WCCOG 
member municipalities were informed of the posting of the Public Parcel Viewer and Planners Maps in 
February of 2014 for their review and input. New data layers are being added to the Planners Maps and 
outreach is planned in 2014-15 to assist Washington County municipalities in using them. 

There are however several individuals from the WCCOG General Assembly and others who worked most 
intensively on this task listed below. 

Name  Organization 
Betsy Fitzgerald Washington County Manager 
Judy East Washington County Council of Governments 
Tora Johnson University of Maine GIS Service Center 
Meghan Cranford University of Maine GIS Service Center 
Bev Lamoureaux University of Maine GIS Service Center 
Lynn O’Kane University of Maine GIS Service Center 
Catherine Kropp University of Maine GIS Service Center 
Heron Weston Washington County Unorganized Territories Interim Supervisor 
Liz Hertz Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
  

	
  


